We are excited to offer you the opportunity to participate in the Town/Village of Harrison Private
Sewer Lateral Program. This program is designed to save you from the unforeseen costs and
hassles of repairing or replacing your private sewer lateral.

Your private sewer latera!l is the pipe that connects the plumbing in your home running under your
front yard and connecting to the sewer main in the street. It is your responsibility as a homeowner
to maintain and repair this underground pipe to ensure that there are no leaks or breaks. The
average home in Harrison has its original sewer lateral from the 1940s that has exceeded its
working lifespan of B0 years. If ignored, this outdated sewer lateral will break crack, and leak,
causing sewer backups in your home,

This is the first annual enrollment period for the program. Enroliment for this program begins April
15, 2023, and lasts thru May 15, 2023.

This Is an Opt-Out program. If you do not wish to participate in the program, check the box befow
and send this form back to the address below prior to May 15, 2023.

If you would like to participate In the program, you are not required to return this form.

I wish to Opt-Out of the program. | understand that by checking this box and
opting out of the program, | will not be enrolled in the Private Sewer Lateral
Program.

MName Property Address

Signature Phone Number
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81 Main Street, Suite 400 . . ;
White Plains, NY 10601 _ 800-835-9958 info@pipelogixims.com




